MONTEFIORE HOSPITAL AND MEDICAL CENTER

111 EAST 210TH STREET, BRONX NEW YORK 10467

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT



Telephone: Area Code 212 920-4001

August 19, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm,
President
Yeshiva University
55 Fifth Ave nue
New York, New York 10003

Dear Dr. Lamm:

I want to congratulate you on your assumption of the Presidency of Yeshiva University.

We look forward to your leadership to resolve the problems and to seize the opportunities that present themselves to the University. We, of course, have a particular interest because of our intimate relationship with the Albert Einstein College of Medicine.

I look forward to meeting with you to both pay my respects and to inform you more fully about Montefiore Hospital and Medical Center and its role in the activities of the College of Medicine.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

(Dr)

Martin Cherkasky, M.D.

President

MC/ts

cc: Dr. Ephraim Friedman

cost 6.7 Janpan 1 look towards broken